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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00792/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:03 PM on 05 Jun 2018 from Mr Tim O'Connor.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land At Tappers Farm Oxford Road Bodicote Banbury OX15 4BN 

	Proposal:
	Outline application (all matters reserved except for access) for the demolition of existing buildings and erection of up to 52no dwellings, with associated works and provision of open space 

	Case Officer:
	Stuart Howden 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Tim O'Connor

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Saltway House, White Post Road, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4BN



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	An amendment to my previous comment. My comment connected to another development included an outdated reference number.

The correct number appears to be: 15/01326/OUT
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